
Dear Chair Prusak and Members of the House Health Committee,
I am a mother of three in Central Point, and I am asking you to please vote yes on HB 2388. I had my last baby at home and it was 
one of the most incredible experiences of my life. My midwife was so supportive and respectful of me. I felt totally safe and my baby 
and I fared better than either of my previous hospital births. In fact, the care I received from my midwife was the best medical care 
I've had in my life. It's an experience I will always be grateful for, but unfortunately many cannot afford  homebirth due to many 
insurance companies not covering it. Please vote yes on HB 2388 so more women can have the birth experience they desire, but 
without the financial burden.
Thank you, 
Sierra Griffin


